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ELECTED OFFICERS
DIVISION

President
DERMOT O’CONNOR MOORE

Vice President
CHARLES PARNOW

Financial Secretary
WILLIAM YOUNG

Treasurer
MARTIN DAVIN

Recording Secretary
NEIL COSGROVE

Marshal
KEVIN DONOHUE

Sentinel
WILLIAM LEE

Chairman Grievance
JACK O’CONNOR

Chaplain
REV. MSGR. JOHN O’KEEFE

HIBERNIAN HOUSE
President
FRANK McDONAGH

Vice President
PETER DUNNE

Treasurer
PHIL SHERIDAN

Recording Secretary
JOHN GANNON

Nov. 18 	 Division Meeting

Nov. 19	  Senior Citizen 
Luncheon

Nov. 19 	 RGAA Dance

Dec. 11 	 Special Needs 
Christmas Party 

Dec. 18 	 POG Final Drawing 
Party

Our next meeting will be held on Friday, November 18th. We will accept nominations 
for Division officers and for Aide and Battalion Commander for the 2017 RC 
parade.  We will also discuss the future of the family Christmas party.   Welcome 
aboard to new members Patrick Booth and William Valentine.  Congratulations to 
LAOH Division 3 for running a very successful Dancing Like the Stars competition. 
Many thanks to Bill and Trish Lee for chairing a very successful first drawing party 
for our Pot O’Gold raffle, A special thank you goes out to our volunteers, bartender 
Frank McDonagh and to chefs Phil and Linda Sheridan, Sean Walsh, John Crilley, 
and Brian Booth who served up a fantastic feast.  Congratulations to all our winners 
who are still eligible for the final drawing on December 18th.   Don’t miss out on an 
excellent shot of winning 10 grand cash just before Christmas. Get your ticket now 
from a bartender at the pub or calling Bill Lee at 845-558-4148 or me at 845-735-
8793. Any help for our Senior Citizen’s Thanksgiving Luncheon on November 19th 
would be greatly appreciated, especially for cleanup. Please give Jack O’Connor 
a call at 845-731-9697 if you can help out.  Congratulations to the following 2017 
Rockland County parade honorees; Grand Marshal Carmel Reilly, NYC Aide 
Helen Murphy, Hibernian Tom Zugibe, and Businesswomen Kay O’Grady and 
Michelle Worub  

Dan Callanan reports the following Good and Welfare News…Please say a prayer for 
the repose of the soul of Dan Callanan’s 96 year old  mom Margie. Congratulations 
to John and Pat McElligott who became grandparents again this year by way of their 
daughter Deirdre who presented them with Caden George Jones. A couple would 
be appreciated for Neil Cosgrove who is home from the hospital after a bout with 
double pneumonia, Bill Hall who is up and about after his gall bladder removal and 
bout with blood clots, Jim Walsh who is home from the Hospital after suffering a 
collapsed lung, Donny Lyver who is finally recovering well from his serious injuries, 
Ray Gallagher’s son Brian who is scheduled for surgery at the Mayo Clinic, and 
for John Kennedy and Mark Donnelly who both really are in need of our prayers. 
Since this is the month of all souls, it would most appropriate for an extra prayer or 
two for all our faithfully departed this year.

It has been reported that Pat Finnegan and Tom Hogan and their brides are on a 
cruise to the Caribbean ostensibly to open off-shore accounts to stash their treasures 
before the Trump inauguration. 

We wish you and your families a very Happy Thanksgiving.

Don’t forget one last prayer for our wounded warriors and their families.

Yours in Friendship, Unity & Christian Charity, 
Dermot O’Connor Moore, President.
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LAOH  
Thank you to everyone who attended the LAOH Division 
3 4th annual Dancing Like the Stars fundraiser which 
was held on October 21st at the PR Elks club. It was a 
successful event again. Mary Mulcahy and Christine 
Madigan co-chaired the event and Joan Moore, Kim 
Glynn, Jeanine Mulcahy, Christine Mooney, Debbie 
Bogin, and Helen Murphy were committee chairpersons. 
Kathleen McGowan and members of the RCAOH pipe 
band entertained us there.  They all deserve recognition 
for their hard work. Lillian Murphy, Kathy O’Brien, Joan 
Moore and I attended the NYS LAOH board meeting 
on November 5th.  It was informative and enjoyable. 
Congratulations to 2017 Grand Marshal Carmel Reilly, 
NYC Aide Helen Murphy, Hibernian Tom Zugibe, and 
Businesswomen Kay O’Grady and Michelle Worub. 

Yours in friendship, unity, and Christian Charity,
Terry McGeever, President

HIBERNIAN HOUSE
Elections are over, time for things to return to normal. 
Well almost. At least Mount Dennis probably will not 
erupt for a while. Great job by chef of the future, Sean 
Walsh, cooking for the Pot of Gold. He was very tired 
after putting in all that work. RIGHT. Doug Meeks out 
hunting in South Dakota, bagged a nice size buck and he 
did this with an injured shoulder. Hope they can get the 
tire tracks off his hide, the deer that is. Who is that guy 
that goes out to buy the paper two pages at a time? Stop 
by the AOH to find out. Thanksgiving is coming, hope 
everyone enjoys the day. Next day is the Freeze your Arse 
off golf tourney at Broadacres. Warm beer, cold food and 
bad jokes. It is for a good cause and all enjoy themselves. 
List is up at the Pub and it will sell out quickly. Big John 
working on the steps at the Legion. When he is finished 
the steps will be there long after the building is gone. 
Good to see John Crilley back to good form, cannot slow 
him down.  Good luck to the boys that are going fishing 
in Rhode Island. We are putting together the bail money. 
Keep your eyes open for events coming up at the AOH 
hall in the near future. Do not forget the second Pot 
O’Gold party in December. The Adopt a Family fund is 
starting, any donations can be left at the club. Because of 
your generosity we can ensure that a lot of families have 
an enjoyable holiday. Much thanks.

Pete Dunne

POT O’GOLD

Final Drawing Party- Sunday December 18
at 2pm, $12,000 will be awarded,

Including our Grand Prize of $10,000 cash
Get your ticket at the Pub

or call Bill Lee at 845-558-4148

SPECIAL NEEDS
CHRISTMAS PARTY
Our Christmas Party for children with special 
needs will be held on Sunday, December 11 
from 10am to noon.  It is one of the nicest 
things we do all year and you know by looking 
at the joy on these children’s faces that we 
have truly lived up to our values of Friendship 
and Christian Charity.  We need volunteers 
starting at 9 am, especially young ones who 
will dress up in costumes to entertain the kids.  
We usually host a family party afterwards 
but due to the poor attendance are cancelling 
it this year.  At our meeting we will discuss 
alternative dates, etc.

SENIOR CITIZEN 
THANKSGIVING 

LUNCHEON

Saturday, November 19th
at noon

Volunteers greatly appreciated 
starting at 9:30 am

Call Jack O’Connor
at 845-731-7697 for more details
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of Pearl River
Middletown Road, Pearl River, NY

Joanne Winous, Manager
 (845) 735-4871

Open 7 Days • Kitchen Open to 1:00am • Full Bar • Lunch & Dinner
ALL sporting events via satellite on large screen TV's & 8 monitors

(201) 391-9356
Kinderkamack Rd. & Grand Ave. • Montvale, New Jersey 

www.daveyspub.com

AMERICAN
LEGION

JOHN H. SECOR POST 329

30 Railroad Avenue, P.O. Box 205
Pearl River, New York 10965

Phones: "Dug Out": (845) 735-7868
(includes Hall rentals)

"Areas first Authentic Irish Pub"

Raffaele's		         (845) 201 8490

On Central
PIZZERIA

RON FATIGATE
PROPRIETOR

89 E. Central Ave
Pearl River NY
10965

Neil T. O’Sullivan, CPA / PLLC

38 South Main Street
Pearl River, NY 10965

T  845.735.9500
E neil@neilosullivancpa.com

Neil T. O’Sullivan, CPA / PLLC

38 South Main Street
Pearl River, NY 10965

T  845.735.9500
E neil@neilosullivancpa.com

100 FRANKLIN AVENUE                    
PEARL RIVER, NY 10965      	           TEL (845) 735-2161 
www.wymanfisher.com    	          FAX (845) 735-9123

DAVID FISHER
CHRISTOPHER J. VERGINE

Directors

MURTY'S PUBLICK HOUSE
Restaurant & Pub

(845) 620-7502
29 W. Central Avenue, Pearl River, NY 10965
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RENTALS
CALL 845-731-9697

"Committed to Service Excellence" 
 Affordable Funerals & Cremations 
Independently Owned & Operated

Our Family Serving Yours
34 North Summit Street
Pearl River, NY 10965

845-735-4849
Fax 845-735-1377

Assummashankey@gmail.com

Assumma-Shankey Funeral Home
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RAYMOND SHERIDAN
INSURANCE &

FINANCIAL SERVICES
19 E. Washington Ave., Pearl River, NY 10965

PHONE (845) 735-8080
www.rsheridan.com

personal auto • homeowners • life • commercial
restaurants • contractors • strip malls • retail business
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Luigi O’Grady’s
Deli & Catering

106 N. Middletown Road, Pearl River, New York 10965

845-735-9110
info@luigiogradys.com  •  www.luigiogradys.com

Store 845-652-0166 in your phone as our mobile # & text us your orders.

Member AOH Division 3

Member AOH Division 3

ROCKLAND MATTRESS 
Family owned for over 40 years

DAN MILLER

160 East Route 59
Nanuet, NY 10954
RocklandMattress.com

Phone: 845-623-3030
Fax: 845-623-3160

rmattress@optimum.net

Mary Fitzgerald
NYS Licensed Real Estate Associate Broker

Better Homes & Gardens Rand Realty 
19 E. Central Ave., Pearl River, NY

c. 845.536.9418
marymfitz@aol.com

Our greatest compliments are your referrals. Thank you! 


